FRANK CHURCH, IDAHO, CHAIRMAN
JOHN G. TOWER, TEXAS, VICE CHAIRMAN

PHILIP A, HART, MICH. HOWARD H. BAKER, JR., TENN,

WALTER F. MONDALE, MINN. BARRY GOLDWATENR, ARIZ, 1
WALTER D, HUDDLESTON, KY. CHARLES MCC. MATHIAS, JR., MD.

ROBERT MORGAN, N.C, RICHARD 8. SCHWEIKER, PA.

s — Vlnifed Diafes Denale

SELECT COMMITTEE TO
STUDY GOVERNMENTAL OPERATIONS WITH
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(PURSUANT TO 8. RES. 21, :4TH CONGRESS)
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

April 9, 1975

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Rt. 8

Frederick, MD 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Thank you for your letter of January 24, 1975,
expressing support for the Committee's work and
your willingness to bring forth 1nformat10n con- A
cerning activities of the CIA. 2

I apprec1ate your interest as we begin this
important inquiry. You may be sure that the cir-
cumstances you have described will receive
appropriate consideration as our investigation
progresses.

With best wishes,

ifcerely,

Frank C;urch

Chairman




